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Update 
 

Alisa Hannaman has been located in Williston North Dakota.  The search 
for Kaia Kramer continues. 
 
 
Bonners Ferry Idaho has two missing teenage girls, Kaia Kramer 13, and 
Alisa Hannaman 14-15 years old.  These girls may have been lured away 
from their homes.  The vehicle stolen from a relative transporting these 
girls was found in Williston North Dakota.   
 
The Boundary County Sheriff’s Office has reached out to the FBI and other 
Law Enforcement Agencies for assistance to solve this case. 
 
If you have any information regarding this case, please call the Boundary 
County Sheriff’s Office at 208-267-3151. 
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